
Dear Parents and Guardians,

It was great to meet all of my 
students this past week. I look 
forward to learning more about 
them as we move forward in the 
school year.

I would like to remind you that all 
students are required to bring their 
own school supplies this year. 
Certain supplies are needed 
regularly in my class, so please make 
an effort to obtain these supplies:

• Pack of #2 Pencils

• Crayons or Colored Pencils

• Scissors

• Notebooks (4)

• Folders (5)

**Please keep all pencils and writing 
utensils stored in a pouch.

Spelling Words
**Students will have a test 
on these words on Friday, 
September 14th.
Please practice these words 
at home with your child.

1.over 
2.new 
3.art 
4.take
5.only 
6.car 
7.park 
8.hard 
9.barn 
10.card 
11.shark 
12.dark 
13.oh 
14.eyes 
15.date 
16.hold

Contact → Feel 
free to reach out 
to me at my
phone number:
(773)-370-4567

- Please have your child eat breakfast 
before school so that they come to 
school with enough energy. We will 
have a break for snack.

- Homework will be assigned 2-3 times 
per week. Students are expected to 
complete all parts.

Week of Sept 10-14 


